
 
 

TOWNSHIP OF CHATSWORTH 
 

ELECTION WORKERS NEEDED 
 

 
 

The Township of Chatsworth is once again conducting the 2022 
municipal election using the Vote By Mail method.  As such, the 
Township of Chatsworth is seeking individuals to assist with the counting 
of ballots on Monday, October 24, 2022.  Applicants must be available 
from 7:00 p.m. until the completion of the counting of ballots and must 
attend a training session of approximately 2 hours on Thursday, October 
13th at 6:30 p.m.  If you are unable to attend both the training session and 
the counting of ballots on election day, please do not apply. 
 
If you are a certified candidate you are not eligible to work in the 
2022 Municipal Election. 
 
Election Workers must be 18 years of age or older.  No experience is 
necessary; however past election experience is considered an asset.  
Training will be provided.  Election workers must have their own 
transportation. 
 
Compensation of $150.00 will be paid to election workers. 
 
Please submit your interest in writing, indicating any previous election 
experience you might have.  Contact information must be included in 
your submission. Letters of interest may be submitted via email to 
patty.sinnamon@chatsworth.ca or mailed/delivered to the following 
address: 
 
Patty Sinnamon, Dipl.M.M. 
CAO Clerk/Returning Officer 
316837 Highway 6 
Chatsworth, ON  N0H 1G0 

mailto:patty.sinnamon@chatsworth.ca

